

10th Pan-European Voice Conference, Prague, August 21-24, 2013 www.pevoc.cz

Information for speakers of CoMeT special symposium at PEVOC

In Prague on March 1, 2013

Dear speakers of the special symposium of CoMeT at the PEVOC conference in Prague,

We are pleased that you are going to take part in the special symposium at PEVOC. In order to make sure that your presentation is included in the program and in the proceedings, it is important to register for the conference and submit the abstract **before March 15, 2013**.

For **registration**, please, go to the registration website <u>www.pevoc-flyunited.cz</u>

Here you will be asked to fill in your personal details, which will then be used to create a conference tag for you. When completing the registration, you will also be asked to pay the registration fee (reduced, early bird amount).

For **abstract submission**, please, go to the website: http://pevoc.cz/en/registration/abstract-submission/step-1/

There, please, choose the type of presentation and fill in the requested information. Under step 3, there you will find two questions, which will allow us to relate your presentation to the CoMeT special symposium:

"Is the submission planned to be a part of a special symposium?*" Here, please answer yes.

"If yes, please, select:" Here, please, select the CoMeT.

Please, submit all the information by **March 15, 2013** so that the conference program and proceedings can be prepared in time and your contribution is listed there properly. Please, note that the abstracts will reach the program committee only after the registration has been completed and the registration fee has been covered.

Due to the large expenses involved with organizing the conference and renting the space we, unfortunately, cannot provide any financial benefits for the speakers of the special symposia.

Lydina file

In case of any problems or doubts with the registration, please, contact the registration department at: tel. +420 271 096 314 or email pevoc@flyunited.cz

In case of any problems or doubts with the abstract submission, please, write to <u>info@pevoc.cz</u>.

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Prague!

Jan G. Švec, PhD and Jitka Vydrová, MD,

Co-chairs of the Pan European Voice Conference PEVOC Prague 2013









